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Lesson 7
READ THIS STORY #2, Basic

Tradition

It was a tradition in the Young
family to take a vacation in July.

Mr. Young would call a family
meeting in the spring. He would
recommend destinations. On this
occasion, additions could be made
to the list.

There would be a long
discussion about the best options.
At the conclusion of the meeting,
there would be an election to select

the location of the vacation.
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